OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

June 2008

Dear Friends:

On behalf of members of Council and the residents of the City of Mississauga, I am
pleased to extend greetings to the organizers and participants of the third year of TELUS
MOSAIC, the South Asian heritage festival.

MOSAIC is a unique festival that celebrates the cultural richness of Canadians
originating from Afghanistan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, India, Pakistan, Nepal, Sri Lanka and the
Maldives. Supported by the City of Mississauga, this event showcases established and emerging
artists in traditional and contemporary fields such as music, dance, film, literature and much
more.

As Canada’s sixth-largest city, Mississauga is home to a large and vibrant South Asian
community. It pleases me to see the celebration of the South Asian community and their cultural
heritage at such a lively and entertaining event.

Once again, on behalf of my colleagues on Council and the residents of the City of
Mississauga, best wishes for a successful event.

"HAZEL McCALLION, C.M.
MAYOR
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